
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been thinking about reading books this week at Pre-
school. The children have loved bringing in their favourite sto-
ries from home and sharing them with their friends in Thinking 
Time sessions. We have also been enjoying the clay and wood-
work tables in the Pre-school rooms and all the outside areas 
have to offer.  

 

There have been some requests for our vegetable cous-cous salad recipe 
that the children enjoyed making a couple of weeks ago. We cooked the cous-
cous according to packet instructions and waited for it to cool down. Whilst we 
waited for the cous-cous to cool, we chopped up cucumber, cherry tomatoes, 
pepper, sweetcorn, lettuce and chives. We finished the salad with olive oil and 
lemon juice.  

Cous-cous is great with all sorts of vegetables (salad vegetables, roasted root 
veg or leftovers from other meals) and is a great idea for a quick dinner if you’ve 
got odd bits of veg left at the end of the week. If the children recreate the recipe 
at home, we’d love to see photos of what they create!  

 

There is only one week left before half term. We will be 
closed for the week beginning 12th February and will look 
forward to re-opening on Monday 19th February.  

 

We are really looking forward to seeing those that can make it 
tomorrow night at our Sustainable 
Fashion Event. We are really 
pleased that the tickets have sold 
out. See you there at 7.00pm!  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

Friday 2nd February  

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187

